OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

OCT 19 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

Assembly Bill 569 would add to the labor code a prohibition against any employer from
taking an action against an employee because of that employee’s reproductive decision.

The California Fair Employment and Housing Act has long banned such adverse actions,
except for religious institutions. I believe these types of claims should remain within the
jurisdiction of the Department of Fair Employment and Housing.

For this reason, I am returning AB 569 without my signature.
Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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